
ST. GALL Finance Council 
Meeting Minutes 
December 5, 2018 

 
Attendees: 

• Fr. DiTomo, Pam Barz, Lou Corsello, Mary Fran Korth (Bus. Mgr.), Bill White 
Commencement: 

• The meeting began at 7:15 pm with an opening prayer by Fr. DiTomo. 
Members: Deacon Mark Chaplin ceased to be a member due to his reassignment. 

Minutes: 

• The October 3, 2018 minutes were approved. 
Old Business: 

• The various financial statements, through fiscal September 2018, were reviewed without any 
inquires. 

• The signage and columbarium projects have proceeded according to plan while the initial 
landscaping phase has been completed. 

New Business: 

• The council reviewed the preliminary Stewardship and Financial Report for the fiscal period ending 
June 30, 2018. 

• Security for the church campus was also discussed. It was suggested personnel be reminded to 
follow current security procedures and that additional safeguards may be implemented.  

Adjournment: 

• The meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm after a prayer by Fr. DiTomo. 
Next Meeting: 

• February 6, 2019 at 7:00 pm. 


